
 

 

Term 1 Week 5                               Monday, 20th February 2017

Principal’s Report 

Parent Information Evening 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the class 

information sessions last week,  I’m sure you found 

them useful. I would also like to thank our staff for 

making themselves available for these sessions. 

If you were unable to attend and have not received 

the information passed out on the evening please 

inform your child’s teacher and it will be sent home.   

 

PBL Banner Assembly 

Friday 24th February will see our Banner Assembly 

held in the hall at 11:30. This assembly will see  

banners presented to students who have earned 

their banner this term. Week 10 of this term will be 

the PBL Badge Presentation assembly.  

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Niamh K. Year 3, Lachlan H. Year 3, Jayden L. Year 1, 

Nick W. Year 4, Lena M. Year 2, Anabelle D. Year 1, 

Nathanael L. Year 1, Luka I. Year 4, Abby A. Year 4, 

Owen A. Year 2 and Yonatan H. Year 2. 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who 

earned their Post Home last week  

Lachlan H. Year 3, Erin K. Year 1, Jessica W. Year 1 

and Angus Mc. Year 2  Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 
Our new Kindergarten students have settled in 

well to school. 
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Calendar 
Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

 

Office News 

Skoolbag App 

The Skoolbag App is now available for both Apple 

and android phones.  Through this app you will 

not only have access to our newsletters but also 

permission notes that can be signed on your 

phone.  You will also be able to access alerts which 

inform you when PSSA is cancelled or any other 

major changes to school routines.  The app is free 

and can be downloaded from the App Store. 

 

Please return all other notes ASAP. Invoices will be 

sent home next week. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

Term 1  Week 5 

Thu Feb 23 Scripture lessons start 

Fri Feb 24th Assembly:  House Captains / 

   PBL Banner Presentation  

   PSSA Round 2  

Term 1  Week 6 

Wed Mar 1st 7.00pm P&C AGM 

Fri Mar 3rd Clean Up School Day (date change)

   Assembly:  SRC   

   PSSA Round 3  

PSSA  Round 2  Week 5 -  Friday  24th Feb 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball v  Meadowbank at 

Meadowbank Park 

Softball & Teeball v Gladesville  at Westminster  

Oval 

Training  Teeball  & Softball   

  Thu  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball   

  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

Term 1  Week 7 

Tue Mar 7th Zone Swimming Carnival 

Fri Mar 10th Assembly:  Captains  

   PSSA Round  4  

Term 1  Week 8 

Wed Mar 15th Support Unit Swimming Carnival 

Fri Mar 17th Assembly:  House Captains 

   No PSSA—winter PSSA Rep trials

PSSA Results Week 3 

Senior Volleyball  

TSPS v North Ryde PS TSPS v   

Score:  2-0 Score:   

Player of the Match: 

Rosie O’N 

Player of the Match: 

 

Senior Newcombe Ball Junior Newcombe Ball 

TSPS  v  North Ryde PS 

Score:  2-0 

Player of the Match: 

Jack B 

 

TSPS  v  North Ryde PS 

Score:   

Player of the Match: 

Ellie F 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v  Ermington PS TSPS v  Ermington PS 

Score:  10-14 

Player of the Match: 

Lachlan C 

Score:  13-13 

Players of the Match 

Hannah M 

  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v  Ermington PS TSPS v  Ermington 

Score:  1-3 Score:  3-10 

Player of the Match: 

Loki D 

Player of the Match: 

Clarissa G 
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Zone Swimming Carnival  

Students who have successfully made it into the 

Zone Swimming Carnival should have received their 

note last Thursday. The competition will be held on 

Tuesday 7th March at Ryde Aquatic Centre. If you 

know your child will not be able to compete on the 

day could you please let either me or Mr Gearin 

know ASAP so their spot can be filled by another 

student. 

Samantha Judge  

Swimming Coordinator  

 

Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


